
K C Metro Blue Knights  

February 17, 2020 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Bill Evans. Bill gave Cheryl Wallace a membership card 

from the passing of Dusty in January.   

Cheryl announced that there would be a Celebration of Life for Dusty on May 2nd from 2:00 – 4:00 in 

Kearney at the VFW. 

The Jefferson City Fallen Officer’s Memorial Ride is the same day as Dusty’s Celebration of Life.  Those 

that are going to Jeff City, will leave as soon as the service is over and head directly to Kearney. 

Spring Conference is June 4th – 6th in Mulvane KS at the Casino.  The fall Conference is in Hot Spring SD in 

September. 

Treasurer Al Pearson reported that we have approximately $7000 in the bank.  He file the taxes for the 

club.  We need to add David Waite to our roster. 

Road Captain Mark Adams provided a list of the Rides for the 2020 season. 

Safety Officer Stan Rogers, reported that there are multiple recalls on vehicles and bikes.  Be sure to 

check with the dealer on current recalls.  As riding season starts be careful with the sand, salt and beet 

juice on the roads.  Just be extra careful. 

Notification about Dusty and his Celebration of Life has been sent to the MWRC. 

Kansas III Blue Knights will be holding their Spring Fling on April 25th in Lawrence. 

Bill Evans appointed Rodney Phillips Sargent at Arms replacing Dusty Wallace. 

Meeting Adjourned 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Laura Harmon, Assistant to 

Al Pearson, Secretary 

 


